5th Annual Seneca Hackathon
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The 5th Annual Seneca Housing Hackathon held on March 16, 2024 was a huge success
with about 1,018 participants gathered from 32 colleges and universities across Ontario.
This year’s finale event has the highest attendance to date with around 160 finalists, 72
dedicated volunteer student organizers and 40 guests including students, public officials,
entrepreneurs and industry leaders.

For more information about the event: Seneca Housing Hackathon 2024
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